
The Family Planning update training was held at the Luke hotel on 15th to 17th December 

2014.Participants included the nurses, clinical officers, project coordinator, 

Community engagement and mapping coordinator and project director. The training was both 

didactic and practical. The practicals were carried out in Thika level V hospital 

 and Kiandutu health Centre. The training was facilitated by three  reproductive health nurses 

from the Thika Sub-county. 
 


